Westinghouse Water Reactor
Electric Corporation Divisions

September 7, 1984

AW -84 -85

Mr. Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief

Standardization and Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Phillips Building

7920 Morfolk Avenue

Bethesda, MD <0014

APPLICATION FOR WITHHOLDING PROPRIETARY
TNFORMATION FROM PUBLIC DISCLOSURE

Subject: Response to NRC Request for Additional Information on WCAP-9172
(P), “"An N-16 Transit Time Flow Measurement System (TTFVM)
Description and Performance”

Reference: Westinghouse letter NS-EPR-84-2958, Rahe to Thomas

Dear Mr. Thomas:

The proprietary material being transmitted by the referenced letter is of the
same technical type as that proprietary material previously submitted
concerning the N-16 Transit Time Flow Measurement System.

Accordingly, withholding the subject information from public disclosure is
requested in accordance with the previcusly submitted affidavit and
application for withholding, AW-78-7, dated February 28, 1978, a copy of which
is attached.
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Correspondence with resnect to the nroprietary aspects of this application
should reference AW-78-7 and should be addressed to the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

po—

‘f LA Costwd
Zﬂn, Robert A, Wieéscmann, Manager
(_Requlatory and Legislative Affairs
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Enclosure(s)

cc: E. C. Shomaker, Esq.
Office of the Executive Legal Director, NRC
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